June 2006 Minutes

The club meeting was held on June 15th at the American Legion Post in North Judson. 

We had 18 members and 2 guests present.

Discussion centered on Field Day.  The location will be the Amtrak Car at the Hoosier Valley Railroad Museum in North Judson.

Plans are to meet at the Brantwood Restaurant at 8:00 am for breakfast, for those that want to, and then go on over to start setting up.

It was mentioned that Rollie, K9VCM is at home this summer and will be found on mid-cars net and if you hear him to give him a call.

The two guests were from the Bass Lake Festival. They asked for help with the parade. They wanted three to four vehicles to control the traffic flow during the parade.

Matthew, Kevin and Bobbie, Tony and Janet, Hugh, Gary, and Bob volunteered to drive in the parade to control the flow of traffic.

Tony, KB9TBO said that there will be an ARES/Skywarn booth at the Bake Lake Festival and they will be handing out information on Skywarn and raffling off a weather radio.

Meeting adjourned at 9:25 pm.

